
OES Principal’s Report – April 21, 2010 

 
Current Enrollment: 391     
 
PPCD –10       
Pre-Kindergarten – 33 
Kindergarten – 59 
First Grade – 67 
Second Grade – 66 
Third Grade – 55 
Fourth Grade – 41 
Fifth Grade – 60 
 
Pre-K and Kindergarten registration was Wednesday, April 14th. 
 
The campus newsletter and report cards were sent home on Wednesday, April 14th  
 
Third, Fourth, and Fifth grade students will challenge the TAKS tests during the week of April 
26th. 
 
Dr. John Irish, an accomplished trumpet player and a Professor at ASU, was a guest of the 4th 
and 5th grade classes last week. The San Angelo Symphony’s Music in Literature program made 
Dr. Irish’s appearance possible. Our students were treated to trumpet solos and a narration of If I 
Only Had a Horn Young Louis Armstrong, by Roxane Orgill.  
 
Fierce competitions and lots of laughs could be observed on Tuesday, April 13th.  That evening, 
David Porter, PE/Health instructor, coordinated a CUP STACKING competition between our 3-
5 graders and their parents. Our food service department provided healthy snacks and Susie 
Bishop, Crockett County’s Family and Consumer Science Agent; spoke about incorporating 
healthy habits into family activities. Seventy-five participants had a great time! We plan on 
making this an annual event. 
 
A special thank you goes out to this month’s “friends of education”, Jodi Upham, County 
Attorney, and Triple C Hardware. They provided books to our Fourth grade classes about 
learning decision-making skills and character education. 
 
 


